
 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC N°4/25 
 

 
We inform our esteemed customers that  
 
We inform our esteemed customers that starting 
from today, until further notice, the 
pier n°2 at Isola Bella, will not be accessible for the 
disembarkation and embarkation of passengers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Arona, April 17th, 2025 
 
 
 
 
THE MANAGEMENT 

 


